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Thanks to all of you that attended the “Meet the Teacher” Night on Tuesday or Wednesday.  It was nice to finally get a chance to talk with you.  For those that were unable to attend, the information I discussed should have come home in your child’s orange Homework Folder on Thursday.  Please let me know if you didn’t receive this information.  


If you weren’t able to attend on Tuesday or Wednesday and you would like this Newsletter in electronic version through email, please send me your email address so I can add it to my list.  


We had a great week this week!  We created a Social Contract this week.  Our social contract is a list of rules that we would feel are important to our classroom as a team.  They came up with some great idess!


Our class returned ALL of the notes from the first week of school!  Thank you parents for all of YOUR homework!  If you still have a green Student Handbook at home, please return it as soon as possible.  Mrs. Mann will be checking for all handbooks to be returned.  If your child doesn’t return it with your signature, he/she will visit with her at recess.


Tuesday, September 21st is our first Birthday Lunch in the lunchroom.  If your child has an August or September birthday, he/she will bring their lunch and will get to sit at a special table, receive a treat and everyone will sing to them!  Each month will have a birthday lunch day.


The first PTA Meeting of the year will be on Monday at 7:00pm in the Media Center.  I hope that you can attend! If you haven’t done so already and would like to join the PTA, they will be sending membership cards home in the next couple of weeks.  The cost is $5.  Think about joining today! You do not have to attend all of the meetings to join.  You can send in $5 with an envelope with your child’s name and write that it is for PTA membership.
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Important Dates…


Monday, Sept. 19�
Technology                        PTA Meeting, 7pm                      �
�
Tuesday, Sept. 20�
Gym                                    August/Sept. B-day lunch     �
�
Wednesday, Sept. 21�
Music                                 �
�
Thursday, Sept. 22�
Technology�
�
Friday, Sept. 23�
Gym�
�
Monday, Sept. 26�
Music                                �
�
Tuesday, Sept.  27�
Technology                       New Student Lunch (all new students to Griffin get to have lunch with Mrs. Mann!)�
�
Wed., Sept. 28�
Gym                                   �
�
Thursday, Sept. 29 �
Music                             �
�
Friday, Sept. 30�
Technology                        Mileage Club Kick-off           �
�
Monday, Oct. 3�
Gym�
�






�Continued on the back   





Your child’s first Book Order came home last Friday.  If you choose to order, you can send in a check or cash with your child’s order form in an envelope.  You can order online as well.  Please note our class code is: GY6RW.  The code is case-sensitive.  All orders are due on Monday, Sept. 19th.


Math:  We are currently getting adjusted to our math routine, learning the appropriate ways to use the equipment, etc.   Homework booklets are in your child’s Friday Folder.  Please read the note on the front carefully.  We have completed through Unit 1 Lesson 5.  


 **I am going to try to put all of our Special Classes on the front of each newsletter.  Please know that these may be subject to change.**  Thank you!


Learning Letter :  You will be receiving your first Learning Letter today.  Please take some time to have your child read it to you and take a minute to respond on the back.  Please return this in your child’s Friday Folder Bag on Monday.  





Reading :  We have also begun Reader’s Workshop.  Our focus this week was learning how to choose a book, take care of a book, warm-up before reading and we are working to build our reading stamina.  Right now our goal is to read for 5 minutes. (


Gator Gold:  This week, Griffin Elementary kicked off our new school wide positive behavior support system.  Your child learned all of the expectations for all of the areas of our building.  They are earning Gator Gold tickets when they are caught following expectations.  They have the opportunity to earn individual incentives and our class is working toward an Extra Recess.  We are more than halfway to our goal already!  (


Nametags :  I hope you are enjoying working on your child’s nametag.  Please feel free to send it in anytime during the next week.  I can’t wait to display them ! (





Have a great weekend!!








Sharing:  We will begin “Sharing” next week.  The students may choose to bring something in.  This is not mandatory!  It is good for practicing speaking and the listeners are learning a lot about respecting others when they are talking and asking appropriate questions.  I ask that your child bring in something “educational” which means no toys.  A collection, picture, or other special items are accepted.  Please remember not to bring in something fragile.  Animals or other “live” sharing items need to be scheduled in advance so that I have a heads-up!  (


Each child will have an assigned day of the week.  This schedule is listed below.  


Mondays:  Avalie, Gianna. Aiden R., Charlie


Tuesdays:  Aaron, Broc, Hailey, Aden L.


Wednesdays: Xander, Ethan F., Ella, Brody


Thursdays: Connor, Trenton, Sam


Fridays: Ethan B., Jaydah, Emma, Maleah








Word Boxes :  Each student is going to be creating a  word box to keep in their desks for the year that will contain the word wall words that we work on throughout the year.  If possible, we are asking that you send in a package of plain white 3 x 5 index cards sometime over the next couple of weeks.  It would be greatly appreciated.





If you weren’t able to attend Open House, and are interested in helping out in the classroom with Backpack Books, let me know!  I am looking for volunteers Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays (








My email:  endsleyk@ghaps.org
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You may have noticed that our Friday Folder has morphed into a BAG!  My hope is that these will last longer than the Folders.





Just as with the Folders, please return these on Mondays.  If you have notes, lunch money, etc. feel free to put these in the bag to return on Monday.  Thanks!











